
Litter pick

Saturday 27 March at 10 am

The time has come to spruce up the village once more… just in time for Spring. 

If you would like to help in this very public spirited task, please come to the Village Hall car-park at 10.00 am on Saturday 27 March, and we will divide out lengths between volunteers.

All are welcome – young or old – but children should please be supervised.

Sticks and bags for rubbish will be provided but helpers should please wear bright clothing – we now have our own high visibility jackets and litter pickers.

As in previous years, safety is paramount in this exercise, as volunteers participate entirely at their own risk. Social distancing will be observed.

If you cannot make it on the day, but wish to clear up your own frontages/hedgerows, you are welcome to bring all rubbish collected to Clungunford House for ultimate disposal. 

All enquiries to Jonathan Roberts on 01588 660673.


